
November News 
We are thrilled to see the     

friendships forming and seeing our 
Stars helping and being empathetic 
towards each other. A big part of 
early learning is building social skills 
and acquiring tools to self regulate. 
Lately we have observed that our 
Stars are very into cutting with  

scissors and beading. They are also 
big into sensory experiences, Playdough, slime, and the 

water table which works their fine motor skills. Dramatic 
play has seen cooperative play, cooking in the kitchen, Dr, 

and family play. Our block area interest is everything 
trains and animals. We have started writing our autographs 

in Pre-K and have lots of early literacy activities       
happening focusing on letter recognition. We will continue 
to collect for the Food Bank throughout the whole season 
as there is always a need, they accept food that is up to 

one year past expiry dates. 
As we head into chillier climates, please send your child’s 
outerwear in a bag for easy transport and label every   
little item! We are trying to have the Stars ready for 

outside play and pick up quickly and it makes it easier for 
us when we can see what belongs to each Star.  

As always, we welcome your ideas and feedback as we are 
always striving to improve the programs.  
Please use the Lillio App to message us. 

 Hugs from the Little Star Staff 

Happy Birthday Cha Cha Cha To… 

Teodor (1)  

Miss Ann Mariya (9) 

Clayton (22)  

Little Star Play School 
 www.littlestarplayschool.com  
Miss Becki's cell: 587-877-7827 
littlestarplayschool@hotmail.com 

Dates to Note! 
Nov 1st, 8th,11th, 29th 

No school 
 

Nov 4th and 7th: 
Visit from the  

Bulldogs 
 

Nov 6th: 
Visit from Miss Taren in 

her Cadet uniform  
 

Nov 3rd: 
Set back your clocks 

 
Nov11th: 

Remembrance Day 
 

Nov 13th &14th: 
Crazy Hair Day 

 
Nov 15th PM: 

Yoga with Miss Ashley  
(dress for movement) 

 
Nov 20th & 21st: 

Bring in 1 item for Show 
& Tell 

 
Nov 21st 6-7 PM 

Toy Clean 

Please send a water 
bottle daily as  

hydration is very      
important  especially 
with our dry winters. 

 


